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Village of Bawlf      

Council Members 

Mayor  

John Tessari 

Ph 780-373-2427 

jtessari@bawlf.com 

 

Deputy Mayor  

Leonard Thompson 

Ph 780-373-3414 

lthompson@bawlf.com 

 

Councillor  

Ryan Mohan 

Ph 780-373-3454 

rmohan@bawlf.com 

 

Councillor  

Bruce Wells   

Ph 780-373-3833 

bwells@bawlf.com 

 

Council meetings are 

open to the public and 

are usually held the 

third Wednesday of 

every month in the 

Council Chambers, 

7:00 p.m. If you wish to 

speak to Council as a 

delegation, please 

contact the Village 

Office one week prior 

to the meeting.   

Office Notes: 
Some reminders for the residents of Bawlf: 

 Tax Assessments/Notices were sent out in June. Taxes are due by close of busi-

ness day on August 31, 2015. Any payments received in the office after this will be 
subject to penalty 

 Please ensure that you are maintaining your property in the back alleys; cutting/

weed eating tall grass and putting garbage cans away. 

 The Burn Pile will be closed temporarily due to flooding. Please remember that the 

burn pile is only for tree trimmings and brush—it is not for garbage. Bags of leaves 
or lawn trimmings must be dumped in the compost area without any bags. 

 Bylaw 549/07 Noise Control Bylaw—violation under Section 3 

3.1.4  cause any non-essential noise between 2200hrs of one day 
and 0700hrs of the next  day or between 2200hrs of one day 
and 1200hrs of the next day if that next day is a holiday. 

Please respect your neighbours! 
 If you as a resident have a concern for the Village, please bring it to the office ra-

ther than approaching a Public Works employee. All issues need to be dealt with 
through the Village Office. 

 

Employment Opportunity: Part Time Office Assistant 

The Village of Bawlf is seeking a Part Time Office Assistant to assist with the day to day 

administration and communication duties. 

These duties could include, but are not limited to: 

Retention of records and information 

Communicate and deal with the public both in person and over the phone 

Maintain/Update Village website and other social medias 

Filing and other clerical tasks 

Qualifications: 

Experience in an office environment 

Willingness to learn and take on new projects 

Organized, able to multi task, self-motivated 

Experience in the use of Microsoft Word, Excel, Outlook, website maintenance and-

social media sites would be an asset 

Please submit your Cover Letter and Resume by August 22, 2015 to: 

Tracy M. Stewart     Fax (780) 373-3798   

Acting CAO    email: tmstewart@bawlf.com 

Village of Bawlf 

Box 40 

Bawlf, AB  T0B 0J0 

By Election date has been set for September 15, 2015 

Nomination Day will be August 18, 2015 

Please contact the Office for more details. 



 

N E X T  D E A D L I N E  F O R  S U B M I S S I O N S  I S  M O N D A Y ,  A U G U S T  2 4  

E M A I L  T O  C U S T O M E R S E R V I C E @ B A W L F . C O M  O R  C A L L  7 8 0 - 3 7 3 - 3 7 9 7  

Events in August: 

09 Fire Dept. Mtg 7 p.m. 

19 Village Council mtg. 

23 Fire Dept. Mtg 7 p.m. 

August 

Recycle Dates 
 

Thursdays  

August 6 & 20 

School Happenings: 
First Day of School - 2015/16  

The first day of classes is Tuesday, Septem-
ber 1, 2015. Have a memorable, 
safe summer vacation. See you in Septem-
ber! 

Check out the school website for  school 
supply lists. 

http://www.brsd.ab.ca/school/bawlf/
Pages/default.aspx 

For Fire Permits in the 

Bawlf area, call  

Camrose County  

672-4446 
Please remember to call 

Fire Chief Dwayne Dennis 

prior to burning.  

Home: 780-373-2480 or 

Cell: 780-679-4633 

The Society is still looking for a representative for the Bawlf area.  Please feel free to check out the 
website www.brrcws.com or follow us on our Facebook page, “Battle River Rural Crime Watch”.  

The Rosalind 4-H Beef 

Club would like to thank 

everyone who helped make 

our tire recycling project a 

great success.  The response 

was so much more than we 

expected!  If we weren't 

available to collect your tires 

this time, please watch for 

information on future collec-

tions in the months ahead  

    The Village of Bawlf and the Bawlf 
Rec Association will be constructing 
a granular walking trail in the ball-
park and campgrounds this sum-
mer.  The Village has been excavating 
the trail and will place the granular 
material with the skid steer as time 

and workload permits.  Camrose County has agreed to do-
nate gravel screenings for the trail and the Rec Board will pay 
the trucking to deliver the screenings.  The Rec Board may 
top dress the trail with shale or screened rock at a future 
date depending on trail use and available budget. 


